
 

 

11th October 2017  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

Pizza Express, Ilkley – 5th July 2018  

 

On Thursday 5th July 2018, we are going on a class visit to Pizza Express, 

Ilkley.   This will form part of our “Why do people visit the Mediterranean” 

topic.  

 

At Pizza Express we will be making pizzas and tasting samples, talking about the 

different Mediterranean food on offer.   After the workshop (weather 

permitting) we will be walking to Ilkley Park where we will eat our lunch.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9am and your child needs to be in school uniform and 

bring a waterproof coat. We will be back to school before the end of the school 

day.   An adequate number of adults will be present on the visit to provide a 

good pupil/staff ratio.   I will send more details out nearer the time.  

 

The cost of the coach is £7.42 and there is no charge for the Pizza Express 

workshop. We are informing you now so payments towards the trip can be made 

in installments if preferred. Payment can be made on line via Parent Pay or 

Paypoint at your local shop, as well as in cash via school.  

 

The Education Reform Act (1988) states that you are under no obligation to 

contribute towards any school visit, however if insufficient funds are received 

we will have no option but to cancel the arrangements. We must stress that 

being unable to make a contribution towards the visit will not affect your child’s 

right to attend.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mr Lugg 


